
From BRISTOL with LOVE for
UKRAINE

To whom it may concern
30 October 2023

Dear Sir or Madam,

From Bristol with Love for Ukraine

Further to our meeting today, I am contacting you to express our hope and anticipated
thanks for your kindly considering to supporting our charity’s Food Appeal for Ukraine.

From Bristol with Love is a UK Registered Charity set up with the simple aim of delivering
humanitarian aid to communities and individuals inside Ukraine, upon whom – for no fault
of their own - the devastation and evil of war has fallen.

Since the war in Ukraine began, due to the generous donations received from
community-minded organisations like Tesco and hundreds of individual donors from
across the South-West of England and Wales we were able to sort, pack and dispatch
over 3,000 boxes of food, medical aid, hygiene items and new/tagged clothes.

We would be immensely thankful if you could assist us to organise a food collection stall
on your premises, on a date and time suitable to you. Our Volunteers will politely and
discretely approach your customers with a flyer listing the items we are in need of.
Thereafter, should your customer wish to donate, they will bring the respective items to
our desk where – for transparency reasons - they will be sorted and packed ready for our
next shipment From Britol with Love for Ukraine.

On behalf of our beneficiaries and volunteers, we would like to express our thanks to you
and Tesco for your compassion and generosity shown to the People of Ukraine at this
challenging times.

Humanity will prevail!

Yours sincerely,

Dr Razvan Constantinescu KFS, MBE
Director
From Bristol with Love

From Bristol with Love, UK Registered Charity 1175369, Bristol International Centre for Ukraine,
246 Greystoke Avenue, Bristol BS10 6BQ
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